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Board Meeting

Wednesday 17th April 2013

Abbreviated Minutes
Attendees     P Morris                    Chairman 

                      C Harris                     Vice Chairman

                      R Cooke

                      J Moore

                      J May

                      L Gwyther

The Chairman brought the meeting to order and apologised for not having prepared an agenda.  

Apologies from A Lowe, N Timms and A Donald who had broken her wrist! 

The matter of the next AGM was bought up, the date was discussed, and Wednesday the 14th of November was agreed upon. 

The Bowls committee had kindly given a copy of the leases that they had and Massers our solicitors who had also given copies of leases meaning we are now we were in possession of copies of all our leases, which she duly produced.  

One of our shareholders emailed asking if there was a share for sale, and there was, the shareholder will be informed.

Difficulties with our website were discussed.

Three shareholders who had sadly passed away and have had the appropriate form either posted or emailed to their family regarding share transfer. 
The bank had sent statements of bank charges, and the bank statement of 8 December - 8 March was produced.
The shareholder had received the shares that he had purchased.

A new form had been produced, for shareholders who have lost their certificates. And whilst making that form, four others were also revamped. 

Our accountant was discussed and it was agreed that we would continue to use our current accountant, and that he would be contacted for a price and for what documents he needed.

The Chairman was reminded that the building insurance was due for renewal on the 11th of May.

A cheque for the £300 was issued, £100 for incidentals and the change for float and £200 for 2 years honorarium.

The chairman commented on the up and coming planning for the Poppy and Pint to extend its hours. 

The matter of the dates that Board meetings were held was discussed and it was decided that the meeting from now on would be held on the second Wednesday of the months of January, April, July and October. With the possibility of an extra meeting, if needed for the AGM. 

The date of the next Board meeting will be 10 July. At this point, there being no further business, the Chairman thanked everyone for their attendance and the meeting was closed at 8.56 pm.

